NOTICE TO MEMBERS OF WALLSEND DIGG@(%%£§

ABN 35 000 958 136
5 Tyrrell Street (PO Box 300)

Wallsend NSW 2287
Dear Members Tel: (02) 4951 7000

Fax: (02) 4951 8410
www.wallsenddiggers.com.au

The President and Board of Directors wish to advise Members that Wallsend
Diggers has submitted an Expression of Interest to amalgamate with Wallsend
Bowling Club. This was in response to Wallsend Bowling Club advertising for
Expressions of Interest for Amalgamation. The Board of Wallsend Bowling Club

chose to accept Wallsend Diggers Expression of Interest.

A Committee from each Club has been formed and will now work together to
achieve a Memorandum of Understanding to be agreed to by both parties. In
time this Memorandum of Understanding will be put to Members from both

Clubs at separate General Meetings for Members approval.

Notice for the General Meeting of Wallsend Diggers Members will be given 21
clear days prior to the date of the General Meeting and the Memorandum of

Understanding will be included in the notice.

The Board of Wallsend Diggers recognise that Wallsend Bowling Club plays a
huge role in the Wallsend local community and want to ensure that the Sport of

Bowls continues locally in Wallsend.

John Hume, Chief Executive Officer
On Behalf of the President and Board of Directors

30t June 2017
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